
 
 

LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

August 17, 2020 
 
 
 
ITEM:  VI.D.  
 
 
TOPIC: Purchase of Data Center Hardware 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the purchase of data center hardware and services from CDW-G, Vernon Hills, Illinois in 
the amount of $296,650.47. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
This new hardware will house various critical services and systems that need to be 
migrated off the old server hardware from 2014 for which primary support has ended. 
Pricing is based on REMC bid pricing, which fulfills the Board’s bidding obligation.  
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
District Technology Fund 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Attached. 
 
PF/ko 


